The special budget meeting held on Monday, February 22, 2016, was brought to order by Supervisor Curnalia, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Board members present: Alden, Jennette, Sullivan and Curnalia. Absent: Peters

Chief Mepham was present.

Work continued on finalizing the 2016-2017 budget. Revenues appear to be lower for the next fiscal year. As soon as these figures are obtained, we can propose a budget at the yearly meeting in March.

The next special meeting is scheduled for March 1, 2016, at 6:00 pm.F

Motion by Sullivan, seconded by Alden to adjourn the meeting at 10:45 am. All ayes.